
 

 

 

 

DATE: April 15, 2024 

TO:  Human Services Commission Members  

FROM: Ruth Blaw, Human Services Manager 
Parks & Community Services 

 

SUBJECT: Funding Cycle Training for Commissioners & Community Members 

 
The Human Services Commission, in collaboration with five residents of Bellevue, will learn 
about the work of the Human services team and the funding cycle process.  This training is 
in preparation for the June 8 special meeting when the group will review applications and 
give input for funding.  

  

Background  

In alignment with our Strategic Plan, Human Services will include community members in 
reviewing applications with the Human Services Commission. In preparation for that work, 
the commission in conjunction with five representatives from YouthLink Board, Bellevue 
Diversity Advantage Network, and Centering Communities of Color will learn about the 
work of Human Services Division and the processes and procedures of the 2025-2026 
Funding Cycle.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


